92 Lilac Street, Inala Qld 4077

Phone: (07) 3372 3408
Email: pinala@bne.catholic.edu.au

21 April'2015
Week 1 Term 2

Fax: (07) 3372 4219

Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome
Welcome back to Term Two. What beautiful

weather we all experienced throughout the twostudents had attended eight weeks of tre

week holiday break. We have had three new
families join the St Mark’s community this
week—the Thomas Family Prep W, Agoth
Family 1G and Nguyen Family 3W.

Year 4G also welcomes Mrs Teresa Cheyne.
Teresa will be their teacher while Mrs Daley is
in Nauru. | know that they had much fun
yesterday re-arranging their learning space.
Next week we are looking forward to Mr
Montgomery’s return and hearing his stories
about his time, over Easter, in Jerusalem.

Thank You

I'd like to sincerely thank everyone for your
combined efforts in fundraising for Caritas this
year. Here are the finalised amounts:-

Easter Raffles: $1426.55

Project Compassion: $1982.95

Vietnamese tuckshop: $1836.50

P & F Meeting
Please join us for the P & F Meeting this

Wednesday at 6pm. At The AGM the subject aftudents and Mr Rajab and Mr Connolly for
Naplan was raised by some parents. In resportselping to mow the course. Best of luck for

to this Miss Waites and myself will deliver a

presentation on Naplan which will be conducted

across Australia between May™:2 14",
Parents of Year 3 and 5 children may have
particular interest in this presentation.

School Photos

District X-Country
This Friday we will, once 2@
District X-Country event.“Many O

sessions, three times per week, hoping to be
chosen in the St Mark’s team. The following
students were successful in being selected-
10 Years Boys: Silesh, Daniel B, Jared, Leu

gl
12 Years Boys: Patriss and Daniel.

In recognition of their dedication to
participating in all training runs, 5 other
students who missed selection in the Schoo
Cross Country team - Tyson, Jazzanya,
Leanne, Josephine and Tahlia — have been
appointed as team managers for the X-Cou
team. This means that on the day they will
assist Mr Biddulph and the two Sports
Captains, Emily and Matthew!'d like to
thank Mr Biddulph, Mr Ebzery and Mr
Everett for committing to the training of our

this Friday.

Term 2 Date Claimers

Term Two is yet another busy time at St
Mark’s. Here are some dates that you may
like to write up on your calendar. We would
love to have you join us.

Today, as well as the newsletter, you will have April 30" —$% &'

received envelopes to order school photos.  May 8"— %# ' $%
Students need to come dressed in their formal May 27" —$% % ()

school uniform on May's If families require  June #-5"—* + &
school sibling photos taken, please collect an June 18 — Athletics Carnival.
extra photo envelope from the school office.

Fees

The fees went out yesterday so please check
your child’s school bag if they didn’t give them
to you.

Christine loannides
Acting Principal
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